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Dear Parents 

 
New Baby 
Mya and Finley Dagger have a new baby 
sister. Welcome to the world Ellie-Mae 
Oatley born weighing 7lbs 13oz. 
Congratulations to the family. 
 
Christmas Jumpers 
Children are welcome to come to school on 
Wednesday 16th, (Christmas Dinner Day) in their 
Christmas Jumpers. This is completely optional and no 
donation is required.  
 

Christmas Breakfast Club 

14th-17th December, £2.00 per child. 

Plenty of crafts and fun Christmas stuff! 

See Mrs Baker for more details. 

 
KS2 Library Book Amnesty! 
Children in KS2 are allowed to borrow one book each 
from our KS2 reading area.   We would like to take all 
books back in before the end of this term. Please 
could you encourage your child to have a careful look 
at home and in their bags and return any reading 
books that belong to school. 
 
After Christmas we will be restocking with a selection 
of fantastic new books, which have been kindly 
funded by the PTA. We would be very grateful if you 
could encourage your child to look after their 
books so we can all enjoy them. Many thanks. 
 
Acorn Class Open Morning 
Parents and Carers of Acorn Class were invited in on 
Wednesday morning to do craft activities with their 
children, they all had a lovely time as you can see. 

 

 
 
 

Diary Dates  
 

December 

Tues 8  Year 1 Performance 9.00am 

  Reception Performance 2.00pm 

Weds 9  Year 2 Performance 9.00am 

  Year 1 Performance 2.00pm 

Thurs 10 Reception Performance 9.15am 

Fri 11  Year 2 Performance 2.00pm 

Weds 16 Christmas Dinner 

Mon 21- 

Fri 1 Jan` Christmas Holidays 

 

January 2016 

Mon 4  Inset Day 

Mon 11  PTA Meeting 6.00pm 

 

February 

Mon 1  PTA Meeting 6.00pm 

Fri 5  Disco 

Mon 15- 

Fri 19  Pupils Break up for Holidays 

 

March 

Fri 4  Easter Bingo 

 

May 

Wed 4 –  

Fri 6  Year 4 Greatwood Camp 

 

July 

Fri 8  Summer Fayre 

Tues 19  Year 6 Leavers Disco 

Thurs 21 Inset Day 

 

Full calendar is available from the school foyer. 

 

 

 

 

http://www.westfieldprimary.com/


Please keep your comments coming in. We always like 

to hear what you think, positive or negative.   

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr Simon Mills 
Headteacher 
 
Community News 
 

     Do you want to swim fast? 

Norton Radstock Swimming Club where 

the dream began for former Westfield 

Primary School pupil Stacey Tadd, who represented 

Great Britain at the London 2012 Olympics.   

The club is affiliated to the ASA, Somerset ASA and SW 

ASA Region. We were awarded the Swim 21 Club 

Essential accreditation, the ASA's quality mark which 

recognises clubs that are committed to providing a 

safe, effective and quality service for the benefit of 

their members. We are an inclusive club with 

experience of the Para Pathway.  

Our aim is to provide an opportunity for children who 

having reached the recommended stage of the A.S.A’s 

Learn to Swim Programme where the next step is 

entry into a club environment. Swimmer’s continued 

development is under pinned by a skills based 

approach endorsed by the A.S.A. to refine stroke 

technique and competitive skills. NRSC is one of 

twelve clubs which make up the Aquae Sulis Network, 

collaboratively we work together to deliver the 

athlete pathway.   

Whatever your child’s dream maybe our long term 

aim is to help them develop a lifelong love of aquatics. 

Interested in a trial? Email 

enrolmentsecretary@nrsc.info 

 

Christmas Fete 

Come along to Prattens Social Club on Saturday 5th 

Dec, 2.00-5.00pm to support Teddy Bears Nursery. 

There will be lots of family fun activities including 

various crafts and a bouncy castle.  
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